Membership Report – 2014 - 2015
· Directors:  Lois Hameister and Jeanie McDonnell
· This was a typical year for memberships – there were 339 memberships (households), which is a bit more than last year.
· 14 canvassers helped sell memberships door to door since the last AGM.  Several areas do not have canvassers.  Memberships are sold throughout the year by the Directors, at the hall by the Hall Manager, and online through the EFCL.
· Part way through the year the EFCL increased the online admin fee from $2 per membership to $5 in order to cover more of their administrative costs.  In spite of the increase, online purchases continue to increase (30, up from about 15 the previous year).
· Outdoor soccer registration in February, as well as indoor registration in September resulted in additional sales.  Some memberships are purchased for the free Mill Creek/Queen E outdoor swims in the summer.
· The developers of a new condominium approached the League and made arrangements to offer their new owners/tenants one free membership year.  This is a really good way to introduce newcomers to the League, and we will investigate ways to do this with other buildings.
· Canvassers:

	· Al Wong 

· Betty Grudnizki
· Margaret MacPherson

· Gloria Letwin

· Betty Sheppard

· Ann Matheson

· Maureen Duguay

· Kay Harper


	· Mildred Thill

· Katie Krause

· Sara Kalke

· Toni Yarmon

· Jackie Lotery

· Julia Kopala 

· Lois Hameister




